
ATLANTIC BEACH 
NORTH CAROLINA
Unif ied Development Ordinance

CodeWright was retained by the City of Atlantic Beach, a resort 
community on North Carolina’s Crystal Coast to assess the 
Town’s unified development ordinance and then prepare an 
updated document that was more user friendly and consistent 
with changing state legislation.  The Town’s prior UDO contained 
outdated standards, inconsistent terminology, confusing 
language, and considerable repetition.  CodeWright prepared a 
detailed assessment identifying areas for improvement and then 
worked with Town staff and elected officials to prepare a new 
document. Some of the key features of the new UDO include 
a set of common review procedures, inclusion of purpose and 
intent statements, new graphics throughout the document, a 
new set of definitions, and significant updates to the parking, 
landscaping, and design standards.  The Town adopted the new 
UDO in August of 2017 and has since retained CodeWright to 
assist with preparation of a new CAMA Land Use Plan.
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 KEY PROJECT FEATURES
•	 Consistent set of graphics
•	 Common review procedures
•	 Sections on how to use the document
•	 Dynamic links and cross-referencing
•	 New graphically-driven zoning district 

provisions

http://atlanticbeach-nc.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/Atlantic-Beach-UDO-Adoption-Draft-Clean-7-25-17.pdf


